
See wetland and upland restoration projects
with Friends of Phillips Farm

Meet White Pine INPS board members, discuss 

chapter priorities, and elect board officers 

Please join us for short, easy walking tour and discussion of restoration projects at 
Virgil Phillips Farm. Friends of Phillips Farm is a non-profit group focusing on 
recreational opportunities, environmental education, and vegetation management 
at the park. Our chapter grants have helped to support some of their many projects 
enhancing habitat that is characteristic of the Palouse Bioregion. Phillips Farm is 
owned by the City of Moscow and managed by Latah County Parks. 

Come discuss White Pine Chapter’s programs with board members. Please help 
shape this year’s priorities, and then vote on the proposed board officers. 

Snacks will be provided, please bring your favorite beverage

Virgil Phillips Farm Restoration Projects

and INPS White Pine Members Meeting

Sunday September 25, 2022, 4:00 – 6:00 pm

Meet at the Gazebo at the Phillips Farm

5 miles north of Moscow on US 95

Sponsored by the Idaho Native Plant Society White Pine Chapter


